-----Original Message-----
From: Cheri Young On Behalf Of Ann Killets
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 3:11 PM
To: Ann Killets; Board Office; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore; Joyce Beninati; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington
Cc: Alison Adler; Kristin Workman
Subject: Resonse to Questions from Dr. Robinson, 4-20-05 Board Meeting
On Monday, April 18, 2005, Dr. Robinson asked the following questions regarding Agenda Item G2 - The Picower Foundation Grant for School-Within-a-School Choice Programs and Pre-Advanced Placement:
 

Question:     This is awesome!  The College Board says that they have backmapped the competencies needed for college from 6th through 12th grade. Will the training specifically address acceleration of high school students that were not exposed to SpringBoard in middle school?
 

Response:    The competencies are the standards and they are the same in grades 6-12. The training and materials will build on/list prior knowledge needed to meet those standards. SpringBoard training focuses on building the prior knowledge. Teachers will have access to all levels of materials related to the standards thus allowing students opportunity to learn any missed skills/benchmarks. Students who have not experienced SpringBoard will find the problem solving aspect of the program the most difficult part. Staff development addresses this concern.
 

Cheri Young
on behalf of
Ann Killets
